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Faith,  Knowledge. Virtue.

January 29, 2024

Dear Providence Academy Families,

It is a privilege for Providence Academy to be your school of choice. We take that privilege seriously. We
aim to join you in handing on the faith, our civilizational and civic heritages, and the knowledge, skills and
virtues for living a worthy life and thriving in a complex world.

As we continue to chart successes in academics, athletics, and arts, we are moved by the sustaining high
levels of interest in Providence. As you know, that interest has catalyzed construction of a new
classroom expansion to be ready for full use next year, and for other developments that are also part of
our current capital improvement plan and fundraising campaign. We are progressing toward meeting our
original vision of a Pre-K through 12 Catholic independent school of just over 1,000 students. We are
grateful to you, and to our alumni and their families, for faith, confidence, and trust. Together, and with
faith, we are working to achieve something distinctive and very special.

Preparations for next year are fully underway. As a step toward this, the Board of Directors has set
tuitions for 2024-2025. Providence is proud to continue to offer a premium Catholic independent school
experience at a cost lower—often much lower-- than at many Twin Cities independent schools. Tuitions
will be as follows:

Pre-Kindergarten $14,095
Kindergarten $14,095
Grades 1-3 $16,825
Grades 4-5 $18,150
Grades 6-8 $18,785
Grades 9-12 $21,350

We so appreciate having your family as part of the Providence Academy family, and look forward to
continuing and growing that relationship next year.

Blessings to you all,
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Robert Cummins Todd R. Flanders
Chairman of the Board Headmaster
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